Message

From: Sonawane, Bob [Sonawane.Bob@epa.gov]

Sent: 5/15/2013 9:32:13 PM

To: Guyton, Kate [Guyton.Kate@epa.gov]

cC: Glenn, Barbara [Glenn.Barbara@epa.gov]; Kraft, Andrew [Kraft. Andrew@epa.gov]
Subject: RE: Comments on Formaldehyde Appendix D-- response to comments

Hi Kate,

Lsincersly appreciate your review and comments on the Appendix D- response to comments. When review
comments from others including vou on different sections of the document under review are received, we can discuss
therm with Barbara and Andrew.

Thanks again,

Bob Sonawane, PhD

Group Chief

Effects identification and Characterization Group

National Center for Environmental Assessment-Washinton Division
Office of Research and Developmaent

US.Environmental Protection Agency, Mail Code:B623P

1200 Penmsylvania Ave. NW.

Washington DC 24060

Phone: (703) 347-8556

E-mail: sonawane. bob@epa.gov

From: Guyton, Kate

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 4:44 PM

To: Sonawane, Bob

Cc: Glenn, Barbara; Kraft, Andrew

Subject: Comments on Formaldehyde Appendix D-- response to comments

Hi Bob,

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the formaldehyde response to comments document. |
commend Barbara and the team for this good first draft, as a thoughtful response to most issues has been given.

Please see the appended file with my specific comments and suggested edits. | hope these will be helpful to you in
addressing the following general comments, should you agree with them:
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Ex. 5 Deliberative Process (DP)

Thank you again and do let me know if there are questions or if it would be helpful to discuss my comments.

Kate Z. Guyton, PhD DABT

Office of Research & Development, US EPA

703-347-8562 | guyton.kate@epa.gov

Mailing Address: US EPA (8623-P), 1200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Washington DC 20460

FedEx and Ground Deliveries: Two Potomac Yard (North Building), 2733 S. Crystal Drive, Arlington VA 22202
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